October 21st, 2010

Dear Julia,

In my English class at Lockerbie College, I remember writing a very long story, which I was never able to do, but because of Lockerbie College I can now say "I can". You should be happy to know that with the help of Ms. Skeete, my Tutor here told everyone to write a speech on anything we wanted and at the end someone would be chosen to read in front the school and they chose me!

I am scared and excited a the same time, as I have to say my speech in assembly tomorrow but because of Lockerbie College and the confidence it has given me I know I will get through.

I Just want to say thank you for helping me get better grades. I am doing really well in all of my classes and even better in Math and English. I was so surprised in my grades and how quickly I understood things here because of Lockerbie College and I would like to thank all of the teachers who helped me.

Thank You, Querida Greaves